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29 November 2017

General Manager

c/- Strategic Planning
Wollondilly Shire Council
PO Box 21

Picton NSW 2571

Attention: Carolyn Whitten

Dear Sir/Madam
Subject: Submission to Planning Proposal at Macquariedale Road, Appin

Thank you for your letter dated 13 November 2017 requesting WaterNSW's feedback on a
planning proposal at Macquariedale Road, Appin (your ref: TRIM 4985-5).

WaterNSW notes that the proposal is not located in close proximity to the Upper Canal, and has
assessed the potential for impact on the Upper Canal corridor and infrastructure as being low. We
therefore do not wish to make any comment on the proposal.

WaterNSW requests Council to consult with us on planning proposals that may impact on our
infrastructure, land and assets. Should you require further information, please contact Philip
Carroll — Land Use Planning Adviser on 1300 662 077, or email
environmentalassessments@waternsw.com.au.

Yours sincerely

NVulos héLA_

MALCOLM HUGHES
Manager Catchment Protection




